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Assembly 
Blankenship, Johni 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

I ask the assembly to approve lowering the distance to 300'. 

Changing this requirement would put it in line with the state statutes and would eliminate confusion during 
applications. -

T~e fact remains that whether the distance is one foot, or 10,000 feet, this has zero bearing for public safety. 

I urge the assembly to change the distance to 300'. 
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